
Update 12 - Impact of the Noto Peninsula Earthquake which occurred on January 1, 2024 

 

February 21, 2024 

Sanken Electric Co., Ltd. 

 

We would like to express our sincere condolences to those who suffered this earthquake 

and other impacts which were caused by the earthquake. 

 

We would like to inform you of the 12th report regarding the impact of the earthquake 

centered in the Noto region of Ishikawa Prefecture (Noto Peninsula Earthquake) which 

occurred on January 1 (Monday), 2024. 

 

The latest status at our production facilities of Ishikawa Sanken (Horimatsu, Shika and 

Noto plants) is as follows. 

 

 

- Horimatsu and Noto plants are expected to resume full production by mid-March. 

- Shika plant is expected to resume full production by the end of March, including 

alternative production at Horimatsu plant. 

 

We have been working on restoration activities at Ishikawa Sanken, which was damaged 

by the earthquake, and we expect to resume full production at three plants next month 

as mentioned above. 

 

 

We would like to apologize for the great concern and inconvenience caused by the 

earthquake. We would also like to express our sincere gratitude to related ministries and 

agencies, local governments, business partners, shareholders and others who have 

cooperated and supported our recovery efforts. 

The entire Sanken Group will continue to make concerted efforts, and we look forward to 

your continued support. 

 

*For more information on product shipment, please contact your sales representative. 


